
 

  

February 6, 2024  

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

 

 

Subject: EMWD Construction in Your Neighborhood 

 

Dear Neighbor:  

 

Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) is committed to being a good neighbor and keeping you informed about 

ongoing activity and construction in your area. For this reason, we would like to make you aware of work that will 

be taking place in your neighborhood. 

 

EMWD will soon begin work on a new water booster pump station and the removal of an aging pump station, on 

Murrieta Road, just north of Ethanac Road. This work is necessary to meet current water supply demands and 

provide additional water supply reliability to the region. Work is anticipated to begin around March 1, 2024. 

 

A majority of this work will take place on weekdays during daytime hours. During construction, residents may 

experience increased traffic on Murrieta Road and other areas. 

 

EMWD pledges to keep you informed about the progress of this project as we work to ensure long-term and cost-

effective water supply reliability for our communities. We appreciate your patience and caution as we work to 

safely complete this project. You may visit www.emwd.org/perris-projects for project updates. If you have 

questions regarding the specifics of the project, please contact me at 951-928-3777, ext. 4219, or at 

pearsonk@emwd.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Pearson 

Public Affairs Officer 

http://www.emwd.org/perris-projects

